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29 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Secondary Sports Day 

 

Following on from the letter sent on 26 June 2023, we are delighted to advise you that Sports Day 

will go ahead as planned on Thursday 6th July 2023.  

With this in mind, can you please ensure that your child(ren) arrive in school in their PE kit / House 

colours including sensible sports shoes. Children will have access to water throughout the day and 

break and lunch times will run as usual but they are encouraged to bring plenty of their own water, 

sun cream, and a hat. 

In addition to this, please be advised that the school day will end at the slightly earlier time of 

2.15pm, and there will not be any after school activities on this day. 

We look forward to a fantastic day engaging in lots of sporting events and working together as a 

team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Gillin 

Ms S Gillin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


